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DIRECTOR’S MESSAGE 

 
 

 

Next Meeting – We need to meet to make final plans for our fall regional meet and to update 

you on national BCA events.  Bill made arrangements for us to meet at Billy Gene’s, 1489 

Junction Highway, Kerrville  78028.  The meeting is in a private room reserved under the name 

Bill Stoneberg.  We will meet there on Saturday, September 22, 2018, at 11:30AM.  This 

restaurant is one of the facilities we will use during the meet.   

 

See you in Kerrville.     

 


